PUBLIC NOTICE

The October meeting of the SOUTHLAKE MOSQUITO ABATEMENT DISTRICT scheduled
for October 14, 2024, at 6:30 p.m. in the Deerfield Police Department Community Conference
Room in the Deerfield Village Hall, 850 Waukegan Road, Deerfield, Illinois has been changed.
The next meeting will be the scheduled on October 21, 2024 at 6:30 p.m. in the Police
Department Community Conference Room in the Deerfield Village Hall, 850 Waukegan Road,

Deerfield, Illinois.

Brent Ross, President
Southlake Mosquito Abatement District Board of Trustees



